[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice of delay of publication of draft Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2025
Under section 10 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, the Council is required to publish its draft annual Statement of Accounts by 30 June 2025
The accounts for the period for year end 31 March 2025 will be available imminently.
Further notifications will be placed on the website once the 2024-25 Draft Statement of Accounts is available for public inspection.
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